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BSNLEU/411 (INS) 26.03.2020
To,

Shri P.K. Purwar,

CMD BSNL

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Non- remittance of the LIC premium amount of the employees - requesting for immediate
remittance in view of the spread of COVID-19-reg.

We wish to urgently draw your kind attention to the following issue.

BSNL is deducting the LIC premium amount, from the salaries of the employees and the same has
not been remitted to the LIC, from May, 2019 onwards. However, the premium amount of the VRS
optees has already been remitted to the LIC. Still, the premium amount of the employees who are
in service, has not yet been remitted to the LIC.

You will agree that the nation is placed in a critical situation these days, due to the spread of
COVID-19. The employees of BSNL, especially, those who are engaged in the field level operations,
are more exposed to this risk.

Hence, under these circumstances, we earnestly urge upon you to kindly take the needful steps
immediately, so that the deducted premium amount is remitted to the LIC, without further delay.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
[P. Abhimanyul]
General Secretary

Copy to: (1) Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi — 110001
(2) Shri S.K. Gupta, Director (Finance), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi — 110001



